
From: Thomas Stark <tstark@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 5:49 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Gregorio Rodriguez <grodriguez@chipublib.org>; Maggie Clemons <mclemons@chipublib.org>; 
Barbara Rosado <brosado@chipublib.org>; Nicole Loinaz <nloinaz@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Gift of Piano Received on Behalf of the Chicago Public Library at the Budlong Woods Branch  
  

Lauren Maniatis, Attorney 
City of Chicago Board of Ethics 
 
Reshma Soni, Comptroller 
City of Chicago 
 
Dear Lauren and Reshma, 
 
On behalf of the Chicago Public Library, I have accepted, and received on Tuesday, June 13, 
2023, the gift of a Yahama conservatory grand piano, from library patron, Lynn Powell.  This 
piano, including delivery donated by Lynn Powell, was valued at $8250.00.   
 
Having discussed Ms. Powell's gift with my supervisor and library administration, it was agreed 
that this instrument will be an enjoyable addition to music programming for the public at the 
Chicago Public Library Budlong Woods Branch, located at 5630 N. Lincoln Avenue. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom 
 
Tom Stark | Branch Manager  
Budlong Woods  | Chicago Public Library 
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